
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY AND PUBLIC HEARING FOR
BORDER HIGHWAY CONNECTOR (CN E100390)

The New Mexico Border Authority (NMBA), in coordination with the New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT), 
has released a draft Environmental Assessment to determine the potential effects to the human and natural environment from 
the proposed Border Highway Connector. This new roadway corridor would connect NM 136 and NM 273, expanding local and 
regional transportation. This hearing will be an in-person event where you can learn more about the Environmental Assessment, 
ask questions and provide comments to the team.

The purpose of this public hearing is to provide 
the public an opportunity to review and comment 
on the analysis and conclusions within the draft 
Environmental Assessment prior to the agencies 

making a decision.

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 27, 2025
6:00 TO 8:00PM

PUBLIC HEARING
Doña Ana Community College,  

Sunland Park Auditorium
3365 McNutt Road  

Sunland Park, NM 88063

WE NEED TO HEAR FROM YOU!  
¡Queremos saber su opinión!
Please submit comments before March 13, 2025
Review the Environmental Assessment document at  
https://bhi.mysocialpinpoint.com/border-highway-connector  
or at the Sunland Park City Hall and Community Library  
(1000 McNutt Rd).

RECOMMENDED ALTERNATIVE

To request Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)-related 
accommodations or other technical support for the meeting, 
contact Denise Aten at BorderHighwayConnector@bhinc.com 
or 505-264-0111.
Interpretación en español estará disponible en la reunión.

Questions or comments can be emailed to Denise 
Aten at BorderHighwayConnector@bhinc.com, 

phoned to 505-264-0111, or mailed to  
7500 Jefferson St NE, Albuquerque, NM 87109.


